
Photo: Sun rises over York River marsh 

Visit our Website! 

https://vawetlands.org/ 

Like us on Facebook! 

www.facebook.com/vawetlands.org 

 

Lewis Ginter Botanical Garden 

1800 Lakeside Avenue 

Richmond, Virginia 

804-262-9887 

 

 

The Virginia Association of Wetland Professionals (VAWP) 

Annual Spring Meeting 

Friday May 20, 2022 

Lewis Ginter Botanical Gardens in Richmond, Virginia 

See you there! 

 

 

   

 

 
Save the Date! 

 

*VAWP will continue to monitor heath safety protocols.  This event will be conducted 

in accordance with prevailing best practices and guidelines. 

 

 

https://vawetlands.org/
http://www.facebook.com/vawetlands.org

